
October 22, 2017 

Lilburn Christian Church 

314 Arcado Road 

Lilburn, GA 30047 

770-921-2993 

www.lilburnchristianchurch.org 

Please silence your cell phones before the Worship Service begins.  Thank you. 

  

If you are visiting, please complete the Visitor’s information on the 

 back of the bulletin and drop in the offering plate. 

Visitors, please take the time to fill out the Guest information so we can keep  

you up-to-date with what’s happening here at LCC.  Thanks for joining us! 

Members:  Please complete only if there is a change in your contact information. 
 

Name:___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:_________________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone:______________________________  Email:______________________________ 
 

Member Update or Visitor      Age Ranges (Circle all applicable) 
 

New to LCC? 0-5   6-11   12-19   20-29   30-39   40-59    60+ 

___ Yes, please add me to your email list. 
 

Prayer Needs 

Norah Nguyen 

Ken Akins 

Pat Benson 

June Strobino 

Sara Williams 

Richard Kloss 

Lisa Pipkin 

John Panuska 

Family of Chris 

Keahey 

Laurie Cole 

Family of Rosalie 

Heinz 

Bill & Cade O’Brien 

Geraldine Coleman 

Donna Hill 

Bob Collier 

Jim Gurr 

Joyce & Terry Bissell 

Jamila Coleman 

Sharon Townsend 

Carl & Louis Johnson 

Russ Burchfield 

Barbara Johnson 

Donna Anderson 

Diane Shelton 

Beverly Underwood 

Betty Hubbard 

Marge Renshaw 

October 29, 2017 

Servant’s Heart Ministries 

 

Servers:  Team 2 

Offertory:  Steve Straughan 

Communion Meditation:  

Sherman W. 

Home Communion: Eddie & 

Teresa Herring/Lee Boone 

Communion Prep:  Steve & 

Pam Straughan 

Guest Services: Team 5 

First Time Visitors:  Team 5 

 

KUC Counter:  Allison M. 

Nursery Sunday School/

Worship:  Yvonne D./Karlyn 

M., Karen L. 

2-6 Sunday School: Pam M. 

2nd-5th Sunday School: 

Jane S. 

Toddler Worship:  Lydia H. & 

Parker M. 

Worship Pre-K, K, 1st:   

Vee & Naty K. 

Worship 2nd-6th:  Jamie R. 

KUC Helpers:  Kayla &  

Jasmine 

  Attendance 10/15/17: 288                  

  Tithes:    $11,464.50 

Raise the Roof to Date: $23,274.17 

Budget:        $10,150.00 

 

Wednesday Night Meal  
Vegetable Beef Soup 

Today’s Message:  “Glad to Be Forgiven”, 

Psalm 51:1-12 

“““He Has Made He Has Made He Has Made 

(even) Me(even) Me(even) Me   

Glad”Glad”Glad”   

 

 

Flowers are placed in the Sanctuary in honor  

of Rob & Tammy Hubbard’s 10th wedding  

anniversary. 

 

Prayer Requests    October 22, 2017 
 
NAME_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please tear off card and place in the offering plate as it is passed around. 

SERMON NOTES 

“Glad to Be Forgiven”, Psalm 51:1-12 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

· Please pray for safe travels for the ladies who attended the Gal’s Get-

Away in Savannah as they return home today. 

 

· Gwinnett College graduation will be Oct. 27.  If you would like to help 

greet or help with parking, please contact the church office. 

 

· Wednesday night activities:  CAYAC, KUC & C&O at  6:30 pm; There 

are two Electives for Adult Bible Study at 7:00 pm: “The Crazy Cycle in 

Marriage” led by Tony Dyer and “Calling God Names”, a study on the 

names of God, led by William Renshaw. 

 

· “Raise the Roof” continues as our stewardship efforts to raise $250,000 

to fund our Sanctuary renovation!  Pray about this and help us “Raise the 

Roof”. 

 

· Café Five Fifty is tonight and every Sunday evening at 5:50 pm for 

FREE coffee and Live entertainment.  Invite your family and friends.  Join 

us in welcoming “Kiera Olm”, who will be performing this Sunday eve-

ning. 

 

· Operation Christmas Child—Shoeboxes should be packed and turned in 

by Sunday, Nov. 5.  See bulletin insert or contact Debbie Dyer for more 

information. 


